
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Year 11 – Performing Arts Coursework: Booster Sessions 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Recently, we have identified a group of Year 11 students who may benefit from additional support and intervention 
to ensure the completion of their component one or two coursework prior to the Christmas deadline (8th December) 
set by the exam board. Your child has been chosen to participate in these interventions, designed to provide targeted 
assistance and guidance to enhance their understanding of the areas of their coursework which needs to be developed 
further to ensure your child’s full potential is achieved.  
 
The intervention will involve specialised sessions conducted by their Drama and Dance teachers, who will focus on 
addressing specific areas for improvement identified in your child's coursework from the exam board in the summer. 
The goal is to create a supportive and enriching environment that allows each student to refine their application of 
explorative and analytical skills in their coursework and ultimately, excel in their Performing Arts coursework. 
 
This intervention is not only an opportunity for academic improvement, but also a chance for personal growth and 
increased self-assurance in the subject; helping each student to reach their full potential. 
 
Here are some key details regarding the Performing Arts interventions: 
 

1. Date and Times: The booster sessions will take place on: 

• Monday, 27th November – 15:30 to 16:00 

• Thursday, 30th November – 14:30 to 15:30 

• Tuesday, 5th December – 15:30 to 16:15 

2. Location: The sessions will be held in the Drama Studio.  
3. Attendance: Attendance to all boosters is compulsory to ensure students’ academic progress within the 

Performing Arts is maximised.  
4. Materials: If your child has a laptop, please ensure that they have it available to use in school on these 

days.  
 
We believe that with your support and encouragement, this intervention will contribute significantly to your child's 
academic success. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Ghent 
(k.ghent@kingsmeadschool.net), Miss Wood (s.wood@kingsmeadschool.net), Miss Keyte 
(h.keyte@kingsmeadschool.net) or your child’s Progress Leader (g.taylor@kingsmeadschool.net). 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Performing Arts Department 
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